
Inclement Weather Policy

The Library Director will use his/her discretion when closing the library due to
inclement weather. The library will attempt to follow the Fleetwood Area School
District closings, however, there may be times when it will remain open. All closings
will be posted through the media and social media outlets listed below. No fines will
accrue on materials due when the library closes due to inclement weather.
Closing information will be posted on Channel 69 WFMZ, on the website:
www.wfmz.com, on The Fleetwood Area Public Library’s website:
https://www.berkslibraries.org/branch/fleetwood, and on the library’s Facebook page:
Fleetwood Area Public Library.
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